NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION

Project Title:
Elkhorn School — Measure U Modernization, Reconfiguration, and Repairs Project

Lead Agency:

Lodi Unified School District
1305 E Vine Street

Lodi, CA 95240

Project Location:

The project is located at Elkhorn Elementary School, 10505 Davis Road, Stockton, San Joaquin County, California
(APN:070-070-15). The 5.09-acre campus is approximately 1.75 miles east of Interstate 5 in a primarily suburban
area adjacent to Davis Road.

Project Description:

The proposed project consists of modernization, reconfiguration, and repairs to the Elkhorn Elementary School
campus under Measure U. Improvements include renovation of existing classrooms and facilities, infrastructure
and utility upgrades, reconfiguration of site circulation and parking, and associated site improvements.

Mitigated Negative Declaration:

Pursuant to CEQA, the Lodi Unified School District has prepared an Initial Study and determined that the
proposed project, as mitigated, would not have a significant effect onthe environment. Accordingly, a Mitigated
Negative Declaration (MND) has been prepared.

Public Review Period:
The review period begins on August 18", 2025 and ends on September 18th, 2025 (30 days).

Document Availability:
The Initial Study and MND are available for public review at the following locations:
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Lodi Unified School District Petralogix Engineering, Inc. E é E 5,,' ‘E 3ﬁ
880 N. Guild Avenue 26675 Bruella Road
Lodi, CA 95240 Galt, California 95632
Email: akidder@lodiusd.net Email: dkramer@petraiogix.com

Public Hearing:

The project will be considered for approval at a public meeting of the Lodi Unified School District Board on
September 2", 2025.



